
 

 
 
 

CITY OF HAMILTON 
MOTION REVISED 

 

General Issues Committee: June 1, 2022 
 

 

MOVED BY COUNCILLOR B. CLARK…….................……….………….….…. 
 
SECONDED BY MAYOR / COUNCILLOR……..…………..…………………… 

 
 
Proposal to the Red Hill Valley Joint Stewardship Board for the Expansion of the Red 
Hill Valley Parkway 
 
WHEREAS, on April 13, 2022 Council authorized staff to deliver a Proposal (“the Proposal”) 
to the Red Hill Valley Joint Stewardship Board (“the JSB”) to consider the proposed 
expansion of the Red Hill Valley Parkway; 
 
WHEREAS, some preliminary work is being performed in order to assemble the information 
to be delivered to the JSB in the Proposal; and, 
 
WHEREAS, the City wishes to ensure that it remains fully compliant with the requirements 
of the Haudenosaunee-Hamilton Red Hill sub-agreement on Joint Stewardship (“the Joint 
Stewardship Agreement”), including Paragraphs 7.2, 7.3, 7.4, 7.5, 7.12 and 9.9 thereof, 
respecting the delivery of the Proposal to the JSB; 
 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED: 
 
That staff be directed to suspend all further engineering and other work in connection with 

the proposed expansion of the Red Hill Valley Parkway, except for the following: 

(a) In-progress technical work necessary to assemble, draft, deliver and present the 

Proposal as soon as practicable; and, 

(b) Ongoing assistance and support to the Red Hill Valley Joint Stewardship Board in its 

consideration of the Proposal, or other work required to generally fulfill the related 

obligations of the City pursuant to the Joint Stewardship Agreement. 


